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M} LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

S SHOREHAM NUCLEAR POWER STATION
PO DOX 618, NORTH COUNTRY ROAD » WADING RIVER, N.Y. 11792

JOMN D LEONARD, JR.
VICE PRESIDENT NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

December 28, 1984 SNRC~1131

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Reactor Vessel Water Level Instrumentation
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station = Unit 1
Docket No., 50-322

1. Letter SNRC-78]1 dated October 28, 1982

2. Letter SNRC-788 dated November 4, 1982

3, Letter SNRC-934 dated July 19, 1983

4. Resolution of Suffolk County Contention 3/80C
Contention 8 dated December 8, 1982

References:

Dear Mr. Denton:

This submittal represents LILCO's response to Generic Letter
84-23, "Reactor Vessel Water Level Instrumentation in BWR's"
dated October 26, 1984,

The issues addressed in this Generic Letter have been previously
considered and answered in References 1, 2, 3 and 4.

Per telephone conversation with your Mr. R, Caruso, referencing
this correspondence satisfactorily responds to the Generic
Letter.

If you require additional information, please contact this
office.

Vory truly yourl,
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